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 Last Wednesday night was our “opening night” for WLC basketball, and what a great night it was!  
There was a tremendous community turnout and the energy and support for our students was 
amazing!  Both teams ended the night with strong wins for the program!  Looking ahead, we are 
working to bring the WJAA teams to a home game to play at half time.  We are excited to make 
this happen soon.  

 
 Facility Updates: 

o The gym floor is completed and perfect!   
o B-wing boy’s bathroom is open.  We are just waiting on the countertop to complete the 

project 
o The LCS front doors have been replaced.  We are in the cue to install the key fob entry 

system at LCS and WLC 
o We currently have one quote for the oil boiler replacements and two other vendors in the 

process of completing estimates.   
o We also have one quote for WLC paving and waiting on an additional two.   
o We have two quotes for the gym windows (glass) and waiting on a 3rd 
o Motorola was on our campus this week identifying radio relay locations.  However, we are 

still in the cue to complete the radio/walkie-talkie replacement/upgrade 
o The architect took measurements of the locker room space this week.  The next step will be 

to review the blueprint and finalize the project design 
o The 30 ft pipe that needs to be cut out and replaced in the FRES kitchen is scheduled for 

February break.   
o Last, the tennis court fencing is almost completely removed 

 
 We successfully received a grant to bring Recycled Percussion’s Emmy-nominated TV show Chaos 

and Kindness to WLC to focus and spread their message of giving back to others and making a 
positive difference wherever you can.  More information will follow from WLC soon! 
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